
Montgomery Township 
Park and Recreation Board 

Meeting Minutes for September 9, 2015 
 

 
 
The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Park and Recreation Board was held on 
September 9, 2015 in the Montgomery Township Municipal Building.  The members of the Park and 
Recreation Board in attendance included:  Al Quasti, Linda Brooks, Kim Greene, Jim Early, and Tony 
Ruggieri. Also in attendance were Kevin Costello (Public Works Director), Brian Forman (Recreation 
Director), Matt Reimel (Athletics and Recreation Coordinator) and resident Karen Coley.  
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Al Quasti called the meeting to order at 7:36 pm and began with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
Tony Ruggeri made a motion to approve the August 12, 2015 minutes and Kim Greene seconded the 
motion.  The minutes were approved unanimously. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
None 
 
CAPITAL PROJECTS 
Public Works Director Kevin Costello reported that the Whistle Stop Park Pavilion is currently 
under construction, and they hope to finish next week. He also reported that he is looking into 
possibly stabilizing the sink hole at the Spring Valley Courts and may have to put in the 2016 
budget. 
 
PARK UPDATE 
Several members have visited the Bark Park since our last discussion.  No issues were noted. 
The dogs are very energetic and seem to really enjoy the space. The board discussed the 
current Bark Park hours, as well as Friendship Park and the open field off of Knapp Road. Brian 
will be contacting Mrs D’Angeli. 
 
RECREATION UPDATE 
Recreation Director Brian Forman reported that the opening for the CRC is unknown at this time and 
that they are working on potential locations to still hold some of the programs. Brian reported on the 
current number of registered members for the CRC. He also reported on ticket sales and the Summer 
Concert Series. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Athletics and Recreation Coordinator Matt Reimel presented the board with some volunteer 
opportunities on the day of Autumn Festival and asked that anyone who is interested in helping to 
please email him. 
 



OLD BUSINESS 
None 
 
OTHER BUSINESS 
None 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Tony Ruggeri made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:05 pm.  The motion was seconded by Jim 
Early.  The motion passed unanimously.   
 
The next meeting is scheduled for October 14, 2015, 7:30 pm at the CRC Building.  
 
Submitted by  
Matt Reimel 
 


